
 
 

 
Community Eligibility Provision (CEP), Household Letter 

 
 

July 31, 2024 
 
Dear Gladewater ISD Parents or Guardians: 
 
We are pleased to inform you that GISD will continue with the 
Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) under the National School 
Lunch and School Breakfast Programs for School Year 2024-2025.  In 
CEP schools, applications are no longer required. 
 
Schools that participate in CEP provide healthy breakfast and lunches 
each day at no charge for ALL students enrolled in that CEP school 
during the 2024-2025 School Year. 
 
If you need more information, please contact us: 
Darla Allen, Director of Child Nutrition 
725 Virginia Gladewater, TX 75647 
903-845-4207 
allend@gladewaterisd.com 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Darla Allen 
 
“This institution is an equal opportunity provider.” 


